
 

Victor Escobar from 
Guatemala City 
Victor from Guatemala City graciously accepted the blessing of 
receiving the PET mobility cart that was donated to him. 
  
Victor was disabled over 5 years ago when he was riding in a 
city bus in Guatemala City.  The bus had an accident in which 
his right leg was unable to be saved and had to be amputat-
ed.  His activity has been limited ever since, as he has been us-
ing crutches to get around.  He has a family and plans to go to 
the market now to get the groceries they need, now that he has 
better mobility.  He will still need to take someone with him, as 
he doesn't know how to read or write.     
  

He commented that the cart is a blessing 
and is greatly appreciated.  Victor was anx-
ious to start getting to know how to operate 
the cart.  He was given a quick overview 
and the tools needed to keep his cart in 
good working order. This gift of mobility will 
change his life and he couldn't wait to show 
his family. 
  
The Guatemala City Ministry Team from 
Wooddale Church in Eden Prairie, MN in-
vited Victor to eat dinner with them before 
they took him home at where they were 
staying. When we arrived to Victor's home, 
his entire family came out to greet 
us.  They were happy to see that Victor 
was getting around so well and we asked 
to get a picture with the team and his fami-
ly.  We thank God that we were able to pro-
vide Victor with this gift and know he will 
get many good years of service with it. 
  
Thanks PET mobility for this generous do-
nation! 


